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Library Books 

 

 

 

Please can you return your child’s  

Library book by Monday 11th July  

This will then ensure we get all our 

books back before the summer      

holiday.  

Any lost books will  incur  a charge of 

£5.00. 

Farm Visit 

We had a visit from ‘All Days Farm ‘ on Wednesday 6th July. The children were all very excited 

to see which animals were coming to see us. There were lots of different large and small        

animals that came: from sheep, goats, rabbits and even a chinchilla! The children stroked, fed 

and brushed the animals and talked all about what they ate and their habitats. We had a     

wonderful time!  

 

 

 

 

A Picnic in the Garden  

Please can we remind parents that you are invited to attend ‘A Picnic in the Garden’ 

with your child on: 

Tues 19th July - Emma and Hayley’s Groups  10.30am  & 2.00pm 

Weds 20th July - Lizzy & Gillian and Ayrin’ Groups - 10.30am & 2.00pm 

Eid -Al -Adha 

 

 

 

 

This weekend, we would like to wish all our   

children & families ‘Eid Mubarak’. We hope you 

all have a lovely time celebrating. 


